
 

MOSQUITO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
8801 ROCK CREEK ROAD 
PLACERVILLE, CA 95667 

(530) 626-9017 
Fax (530) 626-3240 

 
January 28, 2023 

 
Dear Vendors: 
 
The Mosquito Fire Protection District (MFPD), located at 8801 Rock Creek Road, Placerville, California, 
is requesting competitive quotes for new, fire related equipment.  
 
Attached is a list of all required items, listed by brand, however you may provide a quote for any 
brand so long as the items are of equivalent specifications of those listed.   Equivalent items quoted 
will be the vendor’s responsibility to provide quotes of comparable specifications and features to the 
brand and model numbers on the attached list.   
 
Your quote should include in-stock items that can be delivered within 30 days of receipt of order.   If 
your quote includes items delivered outside of 30 days, include estimated delivery (not ship dates) 
dates.   Also, include in your quotation: 

 
 Warranty information for all items.  
 Prices for equipment, any required materials, fees, freight, and delivery. 
 A quote that is valid for a minimum of 60 days.  
 How many days until items will ship after receipt of Purchase Order.  
 Means of delivery and approximated delivery date. 
 Payment terms.   
 Sales Tax. 
 You may quote on all or some of the items. 

 
You may use the attached sheet to enter costs, and be sure to include company name, contact, 
address, phone number and where to send our Purchase Order.  Fax the sheet to (530)626-3240.   
 
The award will be made based on the lowest price of technically acceptable in stock items when FEMA 
award funds. Winning vendor will be notified of the award, however funds will not be available until 
FEMA has approved funding.   FEMA is processing our request and we anticipate FEMA funding to be 
approved within 30 days from the date of this request.    The winning vendor will be required to create 
a vendor record with El Dorado County.   
 
Please note: Mosquito Fire Protection District pays sales tax at a rate of 7.25% as we are in 
unincorporated Placerville.  Please submit your quote no later than February 6, 2023.  
 
You may fax or email your quote (530) 626-3240 or email to admin@mfpd.us 
 
MFPD is a small, combined fire department and has limited staff available to answer questions.   
Please send all questions and inquiries via email to admin@mfpd.us.  Questions about the equipment 
specifications should be directed to Captain Morgan Lugo @ (530)626-9017 or mlugo@mfpd.us.  
Questions about preparing your proposal should be directed to Meredith Blain @ mblain@pacbell.net 
or call (925)878-1449.   
 
We look forward to receiving your Quote.    
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Meredith Blain, Volunteer 
Mosquito Fire Protection District 
 


